BUS DRIVERS NEEDED

Part-time and Substitutes

—A pre-employment drug screening is required —

Resumés can be emailed to:
Lora.Newell@co.schoharie.ny.us or faxed to 518-234-2046
Any questions, please call (518) 234-0952
Applications can be picked up from 7:00 am to 4:00 pm at

SCHOHARIE COUNTY PUBLIC TRANSPORTATION
114 Rock Road, Cobleskill, NY 12043




